From: Jason Driver [mailto:jdriver@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 9:59 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Official City Travel Disclosure- September 2014

Mr. Berlin,

 

This is disclosure of official City business travel for Jason Driver who traveled to Cleveland Ohio to participate in the School Library Journal's Fostering Lifelong Learners Conference. The pre-conference featured a tour of Cuyahoga County Library's highly interactive early literacy spaces and the conference featured guest speakers discussing the foundations of early literacy through brain research, partnerships, technology, literature.  
 

This  pre-conference and conference was held on Thursday/Friday September 18-19, 2014 in Cuyahoga County Library System in the Greater Cleveland Area.  Jason was a participant at the conference; his airfare and lodging was covered by the Bill and Melinda Gates Grant.  
Jason
 

Jason M. Driver

Early Literacy Specialist

Chicago Public Library
